
PARISH COUNCIL REPORT TO GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETlNG 

The Parish Council met 15 times during the year of 1968. 

Two Executive meeting& were held by the Parish Council during 
the past year. These meetings were held with the officers of the Ladies 
Aid , the A.C.Y.O.A., and the Sunday School. 

For the first time there was a joint meeting held by the 
Parish Council of Richmond and Washington . At this meeting it was 
decided to hold two joint affairs during the year of 1969. 

The first will be a "Cherry Blossom Festival 11 to be held in 
Washington in late April or early May , and the second will be a joint 
Richmond-Washington picnic to be held in Richmond during the summer 
of 1969. 

The annual Easter Hantes was held during the past year, in 
addition to four dinners which were Vartanantz, 12th Anniversary, 
Cultural Day and St . James Day. 

There was one picnic during the summer of 1968 held by the 
Parish Council . 

The State Fair booth was enlarged last year and the 1968 
profits from this venture was the best that we have ever had. 

The inside of the Church and hall and the outside of the 
Parish house was painted during the past year. 

The preliminary membership meeting was held on Sunday, 
November 10, 1968. 

Vihay Garabedian 


